

Mr Branimir Handijev
Director General
International organisations and programmes
Bulgarian Industrial Association – Union of the Bulgarian Business
16-20 Alabin Street
1000 Sofia
Bulgaria

Ljubljana, 30 May 2018

Dear Director General Mr Branimir Handijev,

Dear Branimir,

I was deeply saddened to hear of the death of BIA Executive President Mr Bojidar Danev.

Please accept my most sincere condolences to you and the BIA for this major loss. My thoughts, and those of ZDS, are with you in these very difficult moments.

If you believe there is any practical way I and my association can help, you should not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,

Jože Smole Secretary General ~

١